
On September 5, Introduction of Japan was conducted at Stepanavan N.2 School and Vanadzor N.3 

School 

On September 5, 2018, introduction of Japan was conducted at the school N. 2 in Stepanavan and school 

N. 3 in Vanadzor. Staff member of the embassy as well as Ms. M. Martirosyan, who studied in Japan for 

one year, introduced Japan based on their experience. Both schools were full of students and everyone 

gained great interest towards Japan. Origami was introduced as the part of the traditional culture.  

 

    

Greeting students (Stepanavan) Staff member of the Embassy introducing 

Japan’s culture (Stepanavan) 

   

Students listening carefully to explanation                          Ms. Marina introducing Japan’s culture (Stepanavan)  

(Stepanavan) 



     

Staff member of the Embassy introducing  Students (Vanadzor) 

Japan’s culture (Vanadzor) 

 

   

Ms. Marina introducing Japan’s culture (Vanadzor)              Introducing using projector (Vanadzor) 

We would like to thank everyone who helped organize this event at the Stepanavan School N2 and 

Vanadzor School N.3, as well as Ms. Marina for introducing her experience in Japan. 


